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BACKGROUND 

 

On November 10, 2022, the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) released a proposed 

update of the Net Energy Metering Tariff (NEM 2.0).   

 

The proposed Net Billing Tariff (NEM 3.0) will feature changes to the current structure of NEM 

2.0.  If NEM 3.0 is adopted, it would sunset NEM 2.0 four months after the issuance of a final 

decision.  

 

The Press Release, Fact Sheet, and FAQ are included in the agenda packet. To read the new proposal 

and learn more, please visit cpuc.ca.gov/nemrevisit. 

 

STATUS UPDATE 

 

The proposal will be on the CPUC’s Dec. 15, 2022, Voting Meeting agenda. 

 

Members of the public can comment on the proposal and view documents related to the proceeding at 

apps.cpuc.ca.gov/p/R2008020. 

https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/nemrevisit
https://apps.cpuc.ca.gov/apex/f?p=401:56:0::NO:RP,57,RIR:P5_PROCEEDING_SELECT:R2008020

